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Senator Carr (Written) asked: 
 
How many people do you expect to settle out of Syria in 2013-14? 
 
 
Answer: 
 

The Government announced on 3 October 2013 that Australia would resettle 500 
Syrian refugees in 2013–14 and the Department is implementing that commitment.  
In addition a substantial number of Syrians who have fled Syria to neighbouring 
countries and who have close family ties to Australia will be resettled under the 
Special Humanitarian Programme. 

 


